
 

 

6th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 7 Students, 

I am writing to welcome you to the St Peter’s family and to thank you for your support 
in helping your child arrive this morning on time, prepared for learning on their first 
day at school.  

Year 7 is a year of exciting experiences and we all work together to keep you 
updated on events. As such I bring to your attention what is happening this Thursday 
9th September which will have implications on your child’s travel home on that date; 

 

Thursday, 9th September, 1.30pm 

Year 7 Dedication Service 

St Peter’s Church 

Lich Gates 

Wolverhampton 

WV1 1TY 

 

In the morning, students should arrive at school as usual, in school uniform and with 
their bags, equipment, packed lunch. At 1pm coaches will transport students to 
church for the service which begins at 1.30pm. During this service, which is presided 
over by the Reverend Prebendary David Wright, students will learn about their 
commitment to the school, receive their cross key badges to wear on their uniform 
and be offered a New Testament.  

At the end of the service, students will be dismissed from church, one form at a time, 
to a holding area in St Peter’s Square where they will wait with their Form Tutor to be 
collected by parents or carers at 3pm. 

 
PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOU ARRANGE FOR YOUR CHILD TO BE PICKED UP 

FROM CHURCH BY 3PM ON THURSDAY 9TH SEPTEMBER 
 

Instructions to Parents for collection of students can be found overleaf; 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Instructions for picking up your child from the Dedication Service on foot: 

Please meet your child’s form tutor in St Peter’s Square, WV1 1SH by 3pm 

 
 

Instructions for picking up your child from the Dedication Service by car: 

If your child is in form 7MD, 7NL, 7MH or 7LM please would you collect at 3pm from North 
Street, WV1 1RD, opposite the Civic Hall, just before the Car Park on the left. A member of 
St Peter’s Collegiate Academy staff will be there to meet you.  

If your child is in form 7JM, 7RT (formerly 7CS), 7KV or 7TW, please would you collect at 

3pm from Wulfruna Street, WV1 1SE. A member of St Peter’s Collegiate Academy staff will 
be there to meet you. 

 

If you are unavoidably delayed, call the school safeguarding mobile 07719 014076. 

 

Please return the reply slip below to your child’s tutor by Tuesday 7th September  

to confirm you understand that they will be attending the service at S. Peter’s Church on 
Thursday 9th September, and that you understand you will be arranging transport home 
from church at 3pm on that date. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

PARENTS – COMPLETE AND RETURN TO YOUR CHILD’S FORM TUTOR BY TUESDAY 7th SEPTEMBER 

 

I, _________________________ Parent / Carer of _____________________ of Form 7 ___ 

 

will collect my child from St Peter’s Square/North Street/Wulfruna Street (delete as 
appropriate) by 3pm on Thursday 9th September 2021.  

My Contact Number for that Date will be ___________________________________ 

 


